
 

Positive COVID-19 case: Hallmark building 
 
It has come to the attention of the PSA that a positive case of COVID-19 was confirmed on 17 June 
2020, at the National Office, Hallmark building. The PSA has written to the Compliance Officer and 
the Director-General to release the employees in that building as a matter of urgency. The PSA 
requested that the building be decontaminated, and that the affected employees be screened 
accordingly before the office is re-opened. The employer must implement appropriate health and 
safety measures according to the COVID-19 regulations and OHS protocols to protect the employees 
from further infections. The employer was further requested to issue a communique to employees to 
give clear directive in this regard. 
 
The members are advised to report any dissatisfaction in this regard to the PSA through the shop 
stewards. The PSA will continue to engage the management and provide updates in this regard.   
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